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Recognize the setting?  This is at the office building of Snyder Livestock.   The children are 4th graders from Yerington Elementary School (Spring 2013).  The project is pretty much a Lucy project, but she does solicit help from Club members to make this visit work better.  Each year the kindergarten class and the 4th grade class are invited out to the Snyder Livestock facilities and given a tour and some exercises relevant to raising the cattle.  At the time of this photo, they are making a mixture of several types of feed (with various nutrition elements) that will later be fed to the cattle.  Other photos, available on our web site, show some of the props teaching the kids about various aspects of raising cattle.  They also show some of the other parts of the tour the kids go on.  The photo below shows the 2013 Kindergarten class being loaded onto the “hay wagon” for a trip around the operation.  It amazes me that they can keep a bunch of kindergartners on that truck without anyone falling off.  Notice Lucy with her “hamburger hat”.  If you enjoy working with kids, keep this project in mind and talk to Lucy about helping .
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How well do you know our projects?:  Who are the kids in the photo and what are they doing?  Where are they?  
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